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Rebels Newsletter 

Grad Dinner and Dance will be held on Saturday, June 
21st,2025 at the Pan Pacific Hotel, 6:00 pm. 
 
Fee of $160 MUST be paid by Monday, May 26th, 2025.  
All fee payments MUST be paid online using School Cash 
Online https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/   
 
 
Table seating sign-up will start on Thursday, May 
29, 2025 – Friday, June 6th in C105 (Mr. Kwan).  If 
you have any dietary restrictions, please inform 
Mr. Kwan. 
 
 

Rebels, the GET CAUGHT READING campaign is well 
under way! Thank you to all the staff who have been 
catching students reading! Congratulations to these 
students who were caught reading! 
 
Andrea Ling (Gr. 8), Clara Strand (Gr. 8) 
Claire Li (Gr. 8),  
Rosetta Chan (Gr. 8) 
Sue Nguyen (Gr. 8) 
Bella Cabalfin (Gr. 9) 
Joshua Newman (Gr. 10) 
Parwer Ahmad (Gr. 11) 
Frankie Wong (Gr. 12) 
Jaiden Erb-Carrier (Gr. 12) 
 
Please drop by the Library Learning Commons to claim 
your Southpoint Cash. 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


  

 

 

  
Tuesday, May 20th – Dance Rehearsal, MJF 
 
Monday, May 26th – Dance Recital, MJF 
 
Monday & Tuesday, June 2nd & June 3rd – Music 
Rehearsal, MJF 
 
Wednesday, June 4th – Music Night, MJF 
 
Friday, June 6th – Last day to sign-up Table Seating for 
Grad Dinner & Dance 
 
Monday, June 9th – ALL Library Books MUST be 
returned to the Library 
 
Monday, June 16th – Yearbook Distribution 
 
Friday, June 20th – Last Day of Regular Schedule 
 
Saturday, June 21st – Grad Dinner & Dance – Pan Pacific 
Hotel, 6:00 pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

“ The roots of education are bitter, but the fruit is sweet.”  Aristotle 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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